
Plane Crash into Cashmere Home 

Chelan County Sheriff Mike Morrison reports, on 7/30/25, at 5:30pm, a small 

plane crashed into a residence in the 300 block of Tigner Rd in Cashmere.  The 
residence is located in line with the airport in Cashmere, WA. 

Chelan County Deputies responded to a small airplane that crashed into the 

residence.  The airplane was occupied by 2 individuals who have been transported 
to CWH.  Their conditions are not known at this time.  The cause of the crash is 

also unknown at this time.  Occupants of the residence are thankfully fine.  

CCSO Detectives are on scene and have notified the NTSB and FAA who are 

assisting in the investigation. 

There is no further information at this time.  When more details are known, the 
information will be released.  

For Immediate Release 

Incident #: 25C07429 

Date: 7/30/25 

Contact:  Chief Seth Buhler 

Phone: 509-667-6833 

http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 



 

 
 

 
 
  

 

# # # 


